
 

 

6-24-2021 UPDATE from the Library Director 

 

 

 

With the many recent changes in our state, we continue to follow guidelines from the State of 
Michigan, Washtenaw County, and the Centers for Disease Control as we are able to offer more 
and more opportunities for in person service at Saline District Library.   Mask requirements and 
time limits for visits have been eliminated, and we are now at 100% building capacity.  We are 
adding more computers and seating, and additional changes are in process.   
 
The Summer Reading Program is in full swing!  Sign up here: Tails and Tales 
Most events are still virtual at this time, but some are being offered outside.  You can find more 
details here: Events Calendar 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Library! 
 
 
Mary Ellen Mulcrone 
Library Director 

 

 

https://www.salinelibrary.org/summer-reading-all-ages/
https://salinelibrary.evanced.info/signup

